
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

December 2, to December 9, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 256 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

 

Monday, December 3 

At about 8:52AM officers responded to a traffic collision that occurred at Orange 

Grove Ave and Mountain Trail resulting in injury to one of the drivers.  The driver 

was transported to a local hospital for treatment. 

 

Wednesday, December 5 

Packages were reported stolen from a front porch in the 400 block of Adams Ave. 

sometime between 12:12PM and 1:30PM.  Packages had been confirmed delivered 

to the resident. 

Case to Detectives 
 

NOTE: See Something, Say Something … as we do throughout the year in keeping a 
watchful eye out for our neighbors, let’s remember that during the holidays the 
potential for package thefts increases.  Report suspicious behavior in your 
neighborhood.  


